
 
 

April 2020 
 
Dear Seabreeze Clients and Friends, 
 
During this unprecedented time and under these extraordinary 
circumstances, we have made the difficult decision to temporarily close our 
office and will not be publishing the May issues. The health and well-being 
of our team, clients and communities remains our greatest priority. 
 
We look forward to working with you in May on the June editions. If we can 
be of help or for questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at 
production@seabreezecommunications.com.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and stay healthy.  

Jackie Reid 
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